DEPARTMENT OF PUPIL PERSONNEL

To:

Dr. Jesse Bacon Superintendent

From:

Steve Smallwood

Director of Pupil Personnel

Date:

September 16, 2024

Re:

Request to recognize schools for 2023-2024 Attendance Performances

Dear Dr. Bacon.

I would like to recognize several of our schools for their attendance performance during the 2023-2024 school year during the September 30th Board Meeting. We have two sets of awards we would like to present.

The first recognition would be our "Help BCPS Learn More with 94!" Awards and the second recognition would be to recognize a school from each of our grade levels, (Elementary, Middle and High) with the highest overall attendance percentage for the school year.

I would like for our Board Members to hand or present these awards to the schools that are within their district. Here are the winners!

Cedar Grove Elementary with 94.57% - Mr. Darrel Coleman's District Mt. Washington Elementary with 95.18% - Mrs. Nita Neal's District Pleasant Grove Elementary with 95.47% - Mr. Matt Mooney's District Riverview Opportunity Center with 95.19% - Mrs. Lisa Hodges' District Freedom Elementary School with 94.49% - Mrs. Nita Neal's District Old Mill Elementary School with 94.92% - Mr. Matt Mooney's District Eastside Middle School with 94.75% - Mr. Matt Mooney's District

The three schools with the highest attendance percentage for the 23-24 school year from each grade level are: Pleasant Grove Elementary School 95.47% Eastside Middle School 94.75% Bullitt East High School 93.78%

Each winning school will get a special award to showcase in their front office to highlight this achievement.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Smallwood

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION